
Centerpoint Energy Natural Gas Pipeline 

Only Active Natural Gas Pipeline that Crosses Lake Claiborne 

(northeast corner of the lake) 

 

Company Performs an Annual Pipeline Inspection 

 

Company Replaced Floating Pipeline Warning Buoys with 

Permanent Piling Markers, October, 2006 

after notifying Claiborne Parish Watershed District Commission 
 

Ronald Day (318-245-6712), field representative for Federal/State Pipeline Saftey Program (LA 

DNR Office of Conservation Pipeline Division, I believe) Natural Gas Pipelines and advised: 

1) OK to place permanent markers in the hidden hazard area; 

2) Placement location (“as close as practical” to the pipeline) and warning markers should 

conform to Regulation 192.707(a-d) [Natural Gas Pipeline Safety Regulations: 2909 Line 

Markers for Mains and Transmission Lines] 

3) Marker Warnings should conform to 192,707(d) [enclosed]. 

 
 

 

 

 


